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Thanks to Craig Shepherd and his team for their on going support 

Welcome to the December Bulletin.  
 
And welcome to the silly season. 
The last Bulletin said it was fast 
approaching, well bugger me it is 
here already. So a very warm 
seasons greetings to you all, and 
we trust you will have some time 
to do the things you love.  
 

Clubnight – Xmas 
BBQ 

 
Thanks to all those who 
came along. It was a 
very informative and 
interesting presentation 
by Patrick Harlow, and 
the display of cars was 
great. 
 
We’ll let you know of the next clubnights in the new 
year. 
 

Alexandra Road Hillclimb  
 
Planning is now underway for Alexandra Rd, with 
this iconic event scheduled for 16th March 2014. 
 
Mark your diaries now to ensure you are available 
to compete, or assist on the day. More info to come 
soon. 
 

WMSA Gravel Sprint Series  
 
Great news everyone. Our club has once again 
won the Rallywoods Trophy for gravel sprints. 
Thanks to all who competed in the series. With 
special mentions going out to Mark Kibble, Anthony 
Paroli, Gordon Diggle, Jeff Ward, Marty Smith, and 
Murray O’Neil for contributing to the points tally. 
 
Also well done to Mark Kibble for taking out third 
overall in the PATS Trophy. Anthony Paroli was 8th 
and Gordon Diggle 10th. 
 
Full results are here. 
http://www.offthehook.co.nz/motorsport/motorsport-
points/ 
 

Dorsets Road Hillclimb  
 
The last round of the Gravel Sprint Series was 
Dorset’s Road Hillclimb in the Wairarapa. Waving 
our flag and taking away the spoils were Mark 
Kibble and Marty Smith, placing first and second 
overall respectively. Well done lads. 
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Coming Events - 2013 
 

2014   
16 Jan Central Districts 

Muscle Car Track 
Day 

Manfeild 

19 Jan Seal Sprint Port Road 
20 Jan MG Car Club Driver 

Training 
Manfeild 

26 Jan Seal Hillclimb Wallaceville Hillclimb 
2 Feb 1/8th Mile Sprint Whirukinau Rd, Levin 
8-9 Feb NZ Motor Race 

Champs, incl NZGP 
Manfeild 

22 Feb IRC Race Meeting Manfeild 
 


